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Purpose 
The Bosco Centre believe that we are responsible for achieving good environmental 
practice and operating in a sustainable manner. We are therefore committed to 
reducing our environmental impact and continually improving our environmental 
performance as an integral and fundamental part of our business strategy and operating 
methods.  It is our priority to encourage all our staff, young people, club members and 
all users of the Centre to do the same.  
 
Our policy is to: 

• Wholly support and comply with the requirements of current environment 
legislation and codes of practice 

• Minimise our waste and then re-use or re-cycle as much of it as possible 

• As far as possible, purchase products and services that do the least damage to 
the environment and encourage others to do the same 

• Encourage our young people and users of the Centre to re-cycle food, packaging, 
paper etc. into the correct waste bins situated in each classroom and various 
areas in the Centre, which are then emptied into three larger re-cycling bins 
outside the building 

• Further to this, we take re-cycling materials to the Local Authorities re-cycling 
centres. 

 
By putting this into practice, we are trying to deliver on our duty of care for the 
environment and future generations. 


